Dear BAMS Families,

We are offering a variety of options for the conferences this year in an effort to meet with all families. Students are welcome, but not required to attend.

The majority of conferences are on **Thursday, November 7th and Friday, November 8th.** These conferences will be In-person. On both days, we will dismiss students at 12:30 so we can run the conferences.

Days of conferences:

Thursday, Nov 7 from 1:00-7:00 PM

Friday, Nov 8 from 1:00-3:30 PM

• There are a very limited number of early morning slots available

Team Draco Link to Sign-up * Please sign-up for 1 slot only

Team Leo Link to Sign-Up * Please sign-up for 1 slot only

Team Canis Major Link to Sign-Up * Please sign-up for 1 slot only

Team Taurus Link to Sign-Up * Please sign-up for 1 slot only

• After you select a slot, click "Submit and Sign-Up" at the bottom of your screen.

Families are encouraged to visit with exploratory teachers either before their scheduled conference or after their conference. The exception to this is after the last scheduled slot each day, or during the teacher dinner break on Monday from 5:00-5:40.

If you have any questions regarding signing up for a conference, please contact your respective school counselor.

Draco and Taurus: Traci Jacobs tjacobs@wsesdvt.org

Leo and Canis Major: Paula Starkweather <u>pstarkweather@wsesdvt.org</u>

Principal Keith Lyman can be reached at (802) 451-3541 or via email at klyman@wsesdvt.org

Sincerely,

Keith Lyman-BAMS Principal